
From: Lauren Capilongo [mailto:lcapilongo@mgp.ca]  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 2:24 PM 
To: Martin, Carrie 
Cc: Regional Clerk; Don Given 
Subject: May 28th- Special Meeting of Council: Request for Delegation 
 
 
 
On behalf of Don Given, please accept this as our formal request for a delegation at the May 28th Special 
Meeting of Council regarding the 2015 Coordinated Provincial Review. Don will be speaking on behalf of 
various clients. 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Lauren Capilongo, MCIP, RPP 
Associate  
  
 
MALONE GIVEN PARSONS LTD. 

140 Renfrew Drive, Suite 201, Markham, ON, L3R 6B3 Canada www.mgp.ca 
T: 1.905.513.0170 x112   M: 1.647.330.0644   
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